From: Kurland, Susan 
Sent: Thursday, October 05, 2017 4:15 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Trade Mission dinner

Dear Steve,

On October 2, 2017, Ginger Evans, Ben Sipiora and I attended a dinner hosted by the Polish American Chamber of Commerce in conjunction with a trade mission to Chicago that was organized by Kraków Airport in cooperation with the Marshal of the Region, City of Kraków authorities and LOT Polish Airlines. We attended in our official capacities. Please let me know if you need anything else.

Susan

Susan L. Kurland

Deputy Commissioner – Air Service Development

Chicago Department of Aviation

